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When Macon told me he was traveling 
to Asia Pacific for a photographic trip 
over Thanksgiving,  I said,  “I’ll go over to 

visit the grandkids in Guam, while your 
gone.”  Thanks to Jeremy’s flying perks I 
had a great 2 week visit with Jeremy and 
Judy Hare and grand-girls Natania, 9 and 

Thalia, 6.  Jeremy flew us to Hong Kong 

for 3 days and we were able to connect 
with new NTM missionaries Peter and 
Elaine Yoon. The Yoons are visiting their 

home church before their field 
assignment in 2014.  

 Macon, returned jet-lagged but very 
excited with visits to Europe and Asia 

Pacific during the month of November.  

His team is producing a new video and 
will have some dramatic photos to share 
with you in the New Year.  Thank you for 

allowing us to share what God is doing 
in remote areas of the world!  

Your Partnership means the ‘World’ to 
us.

Merry Christmas from the Hares

Katy visits family in Guam while Macon visits Asia Pacific.

THANKSGIVING DAY, CELEBRATED 
IN HONG KONG, WITH JEREMY’S 
FAMILY AND NTM MISSIONARIES 
PETER AND ELAINE YOON 

HONG KONG’S BUTTER-FRIED SQUID, 
ANYONE? YUM!

NATANIA AND SCHOOL FRIENDS AT 
THANKSGIVING PROGRAM

THALIA SHOWS OFF HER COCONUT 
TURKEY AT SCHOOL

HARE TODAY

   Send End of Year Gifts for Macon & Katy Hare to:  New Tribes Mission, 1000 E 1st  St, Sanford  FL 32771 ~ Facebook.com/macon.hare


